CAMPUS ORGANIZING REPORT
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This report will provide information concerning efforts to build and support Libertarian campus organizations.  I shall provide an updated report at the LNC meeting in Miami should additional information become available.
     
1)  I continue to respond to inquiries from people who want information about the LP campus outreach effort.  I am usually able to respond within 24 hours.  

I have contacted members of the Youth Engagement Committee to ensure that the Committee is aware of my desire to assist their efforts, especially regarding outreach to high school and college students.

2)  I remain available to work with the Advocates for Self-Government to assist student organizations.  Unfortunately, I am not aware of specific efforts by the Advocates at this moment to assist such organizations.

3)  I continue to work with various state and local LP organizations to assist their campus outreach efforts.  In particular, I work with state campus outreach coordinators to assist their programs to build campus organizations and assist campus activists.  For example, I delivered a lecture on regulation and risk at Florida State University on Sept. 20; the lecture was organized by the FSU College Libertarians.  (As an aside, I was delighted that Doug Klippel, former chair of the Libertarian Party of Florida and former member of the Advocates for Self-Government Board of Directors, was able to attend my FSU lecture.) 

4)  I continue to work closely with Students For Liberty to build libertarian groups at high schools and colleges.  (I am a member of the Board of Advisors of SFL.)  As part of this effort, SFL board members and I have found ways for the LP to use the services available from SFL.  We must take care in the ways we work together to avoid jeopardizing SFL’s 501c(3) status.  

I regret to report that the SFL conference at Harvard University at which I was scheduled to speak was canceled.  In addition, the LibertyCon Brasil 2019 conference in Sao Paulo (sponsored by Students For Liberty Brasil) at which I was to deliver an address was rescheduled.  I was not able to participate due to the change of date.  

However, I was able to visit Sao Paulo from Oct. 17 until Oct. 22, where I met with representatives of several libertarian organizations, elected members of the Legislative Assembly of Sao Paulo, and faculty members at the Universidade Presbiteriana Mackenzie (Mackenzie Presbyterian University).  I anticipate returning to Brazil next year to assist in building libertarian campus organizations in several parts of the country.

[bookmark: _GoBack]5)  I continue to work with Young Americans for Liberty on various projects.  For example, on Oct. 30, I delivered a lecture to the Young Americans for Liberty organization at James Madison University (Harrisonburg, Virginia) on the topic of the prospects for the liberty movement.

6)  I serve as a member of the Foundation for Economic Education Faculty Network.  I do not know the status of the proposed workshops that I would deliver on risk analysis and understanding public policy data.



